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22nd September 2023 

Volunteers Needed 

We are always grateful for any Ɵme you can give to help on the PTA.  You can 
pick and choose what you help with and when.  Please get in touch for more 

informaƟon. 

Reasons why your PTA really maƩers 

1. Becoming part of the PTA is a great way to get to know other parents 
and teachers while gaining an insight into the workings of the school.  
With parents and teachers striving towards the same goals, the PTA is 
instrumental in making a real difference in the school life of all our 
children. 
 

2. The funds raised from our acƟviƟes impact massively on the 
opportuniƟes and experiences of all the children at school. 
 

3. Being acƟve in the PTA not only improves your child’s school but makes 
you an excellent role model. 

Dates 

27th September 2023 
AGM 

 
10th November 2023 

Bag2School CollecƟon 

AGM 

Our next AGM will be at 6pm 
on 27th September at school.  

More details to follow 
shortly. 


